
Each December, When You Wish Upon a Star takes many very special children on a truly magical 
trip of a lifetime to Lapland to visit Father Christmas. This is the highlight of the charity’s year and 
the trip gives the children who are living with a life threatening illness, respite and time out from

 painful treatments to simply be a child for the day. It also gives the parents a break and chance to 
see their children smile, creating precious moments which last long after the day is over.

				        Lily-Mai
“We just wanted to say a huge thank you for giving Lily Mai the 

opportunity to visit Lapland and Santa. It will be an amazing memory 
to treasure always. Thank you!! Liz and Lily-Mai x”

								           Thea
“Thank you, thank you, thank you for taking Thea and I to Lapland, 
it was magical. When we arrived back in the UK Thea and I both
felt that we had been away for days. We loved playing in the snow, 
going on the rides, drinking hot chocolate and meeting 
Father Christmas. The helpers were amazing and so supportive.
Big smiles from both of us. Ali and Thea’’

				     Elijah
‘‘We just wanted to send a little note to say a big THANK YOU for all that 

you do in organising the Lapland trips. We had such a truly magical 
day creating memories that will last a lifetime – 

thank you just doesn’t seem enough. Love Lizzie and Elijah.’’

www.whenyouwishuponastar.org.uk

LAPLAND

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT

“A child’s laugh & smile could simply be one of the 
most beautiful sights & sounds in the world”

We believe every child deserves to smile and with 
your support we can give children and their families 

something to look forward to.
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